
Stormwater Board Meeting Agenda
Thursday, November 05, 2015  7:00 PM

The Lowell Stormwater Board Meeting scheduled for  November 5, 2015 has been 
canceled due to a lack of quorum.

Please note: This notice was posted at the Lowell Town Hall on Monday, November 3, 2015, and hand delivered 
and/or Emailed and/or faxed to the following: Lowell Stormwater Board members, staff members, Town Attorney, The 
Post Tribune, The Times, The Lowell Tribune, and Z107

LOWELL STORMWATER MANAGEMENT
501 East Main Street
Lowell, Indiana  46356
Phone: 219-696-7794   Fax:  219-696-7796
Email:  stromwwater@lowell.net   
Web:  www.lowell.net/stormwater

mailto:stromwwater@lowell.net

